
 

 

 

 

 

January 12, 2024 
 
 
Mrs. Nancy Dippell 
Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mrs. Dippell: 
 
The tariff sheet listed below issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri ("Ameren Missouri" or "the 
Company") is being filed as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity, on January 12, 2024: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 1st Revised Sheet No. 5 Original Sheet No. 5 
 
This tariff sheet is being issued January 12, 2024 to become effective on and after February 11, 2024. 
 
The revised sheet references changes to the Territorial Agreement between Union Electric Company d/b/a 
Ameren Missouri and Consolidated Electric Cooperative. This is Addendum No.1 made to the Territorial 
Agreement since it was originally approved on or about April 25, 1997, and approved by the Missouri Public 
Service Commission ("Commission") by Report and Order issued on August 13, 1997, in Case No. EO-97-493, 
where Article 9 of the Territorial Agreement permits the Parties to agree on a case-by-case basis by addendum 
to the Territorial Agreement to allow a structure to receive service from one party though the structure is located 
in the electric service of the other. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Wendy K. Tatro 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
Director and Assistant General Counsel 


	/s/Wendy K. Tatro
	Wendy K. Tatro
	Director and Assistant General Counsel

